
 
 

To: Administration and Finance Committee   Date:  March 15, 2018 

From: Erick Cheung, Chief Financial Officer   
 

SUBJECT:   Financial Audit Services One Year Extension
 

Summary of Issues: 

Last year was the final year for Brown Armstrong to provide audit services to County Connection.  
Brown Armstrong had a contract beginning in 2012 through 2016 and exercised a one year extension in 
2017.  Brown Armstrong has provided County Connection good service over that period of time and 
helped staff implement GASB 68 (GASB 68) – Accounting and Financial Reporting for Pensions in FY 
2014.  In Fiscal Year 2018, the Authority will need to implement GASB 74 – Financial Reporting for 
Postemployment Benefit Plans Other Than Pension Plans and staff would prefer the continuity of 
Brown Armstrong through this implementation as it will be similar to GASB 68.  County Connection at 
the completion of FY 2017 audit, discussed with Brown Armstrong if they would be interested in doing a 
one year extension.  Brown Armstrong is interested in continuing our relationship and has provided a 
proposal for $45,500, which is $1,000 or 2.2% more than the amount for the previous year.  This 
appears to be a reasonable amount as CPI has average around 3% over the last 3 years.  Finally, staff 
will be issuing a Request for Proposal in the following year. 

The Administration and Finance Committee recommended the Board of Directors engage Brown 
Armstrong for the FY 2018 financial audit. 

Recommendation: Staff and the Administration and Finance Committee recommend the Board of 
Directors that Brown Armstrong be engaged to perform financial audit for FY 2018 and approve the 
Resolution 2018-014. 

Attachment: 

a. Brown Armstrong Proposal for June 30, 2018 
b. Resolution 2018-014 - Hanson and Bridgett will provide at the Board Meeting 
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